MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING

OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

OF COAL CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

OF KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON
Held on June 19, 2018

Two members of the Board of Commissioners of Coal Creek Utility District attended a
Town Hall meeting sponsored by the City of Newcastle, which was held at the Golf Club at
Newcastle, 15500 6 Penny Lane, Newcastle, Washington, on June 13, 2018 commencing at 6:30
p.m. Commissioner Pam Martin, Board President and. Commissioner Doug Kunkel, Board Vice
President, were in attendance. Commissioner Ric Anderson, Board Secretary, had an excused

absence.

NEWCASTLE TOWN HALL MEETING

Commissioners Martin and Kunkel attended and participated in the Newcastle Town Hall
meeting. They will report to the Board of Commissioners at the next regular meeting regarding

their attendance at the meeting.

OTHER DISTRICT BUSINESS

As there was no further business or persons to be heard. the Town Hall meeting and the

Board meeting concluded at 9:15 p.m.
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